
BOARD REPORT JUNE 2018 

 

CALLS FOR SERVICE 

 

During the month of May, 2018 Wingham Police responded to 165 calls for service three calls 

were assisting the OPP in their area. During the same period in 2017, we had 178 calls. Attached 

is the crime statistics summary for May.   

 

OACP 

 

The Zone 5 meeting was held in Cobble Beach on 5 June.  The Annual General Meeting of the 

OACP was held in Huntsville 10 – 13 June. 

 

TRAINING 

 

Standard Field Sobriety Test training is continuing.  We currently have four front line officers 

who have completed the course.   

 

RECRUITING 

 

We are ready to commence the interview phase of the application process. 

 

IN CAMERA 

 

I have two issues to discuss in camera regarding personnel issues. 

 

 


